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OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY CONSERVATOR OF FOREST
BANGALORE RURAL DIVISION, DEVANAHALLI

The proposed site for diversion of 0.913 hectares of forest land in Sy No.25 of Thindlu
village and Sy No.7 of Tarabahalli village of Jadigenahalli Hobli, Thindlu Plantation, Hosakote
Range,Hosakote Taluk, Bangalore Rural District, Karnataka state for Special road repairs and
Improvement to road from 1OCL connecting to HP gas and reaching to ITC Foods Ltd from

IOCL junction to upto Sy No.19/1 Thindlu Village in favour of Executive Engineer, Public
Works Ports & Inland Water Transport Department (PWP & WTD) Bangalore Division was
inspected personally by me on 27.August.2021,03.September.2021 and 01.October.2021.

Executive Engineer, Public Works Ports & Inland Water Transport Department (PWP
& WID) Bangalore Division has submitted online application for diversion of 0.913 hectares

vide online proposal No. FP/KA/ROAD/141816/2021 [FORM-A] under Forest (Conservation)
Act, 1980.

The proposed unit of land measuring 0.913 ha falls in Thindlu Plantation Reserve
Forest. The Type of Forest is of Eco class-III with Tropical Dry Deciduous Open Forest. It was

found during the inspection that there is tar road of width 3.5 meters existing in the proposed

area, which was done very long back. Moreover, there are no trees that are required to be felled

in the area to be diverted. There are no rare/endangered/ unique species of flora and fauna
found in the proposed area.

The proposed forest land is not part of any National Park, Wildlife Sanctuary,

Biosphere Reserve, Tiger reserve, Elephant Corridor, etc. There is no area of protected

archaeological/heritage site/defence establishment or any other important monument involved
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